
Parents please contact the County Boards of Social Services to request a P-EBT replacement card. Below 
are the details for the Mercer county residents. 
  

 
  
For all other county residents please click on the below link to see your county contact details. 
https://www.nj.gov/humanservices/njsnap/home/cbss.shtml 
  
 


